

Harwin plc Fitzherbert Road Farlington, Portsmouth Hampshire PO6 1RT United Kingdom

Reception: +44 (0)23 9231 4545 Sales Desk: +44 (0)23 9237 0451 E-mail: technical@harwin.co.uk

Tuesday 26th April, 2022

Dear Customer,

Please be advised that in recent months, we have been experiencing supply-chain difficulties with the green moulding compound used for our Gecko and M300 products (complete list of affected products available through the link below).

List of Affected Products

This specific grade of polyamide in green colour currently has finite availability and this has been identified as a risk by us. To mitigate this risk, we are going to approve the same material in the colour black for both Gecko and M300 ranges.

We are sharing this information with you as early as possible, to ensure our customers and distribution partners are fully aware of this ahead of the official material approval notification.

Any alternative material approved for use in our products will comply to the same specifications and will have been tested and assessed to the same standards.

We will continue to keep you informed about this topic.

For any questions, please feel free to contact us via email or through our website.

With Regards.

Harwin

<u>Technical@harwin.co.uk</u> <u>Technical-us@harwin.com</u>